
 

Forest School at Ongar 

We are continuing with forest school at Ongar in the New Year.  

Sessions will start on Friday 5th January and will run until 

Friday 9th February. 

These sessions will take place in our wooded area and the 

children will take part in various outdoor activities that will 

provide a unique learning experience for them.  

Sessions will take place in all sorts of weathers so 

your child will need to bring in a kit.  

Children will get muddy! 

(If you have any problems with your kit, please speak to your class teacher) 

KIT LIST: 

• Wellie boots or waterproof 

sturdy hiking boots 

• Waterproof coat 

• Waterproof trousers (to stop 

clothing from getting wet and 

muddy) 

• Warm socks 

• Warm hat 

• Scarf 

• Jumper or fleece sweatshirt 

• Tracksuit bottoms 


